
   

Here is the framing for the Technology and Anonymity Task Force. 

As new ways of communicating have developed through advances in technology, 
Al-Anon members have embraced these changes, using them as a tool for their 
personal recovery and their Al-Anon service life.  However, some Al-Anon members are 
uncertain with respect to our principle of anonymity and how to apply it to these new 
technologies.  This presentation has been created to help members understand the 
facts and dispel some of the myths of anonymity when using social media, e-mail, and 
other on-line technologies.  It contains useful guidelines to help Al-Anon members 
understand how they can maintain their personal anonymity while participating in these 
newer technologies.  

We now have a PowerPoint presentation with a question and answer period to follow.   

  

 


